
University of California President David S. Saxon will visit UC San Diego

November 20, 1975

TO: Members of the news media FROM: UC San Diego Public Information Office

University of California President David S. Saxon will visit UC San Diego Tuesday, November 25, to meet
with members of the Academic Senate. While on campus, he will also spend an hour answering questions in an
informal meeting with students and staff.

Reporters are welcome to attend both the question-answer session and the senate meeting. No time is
available in Dr. Saxon's schedule for him to meet with members of the news media.

The meeting with students and staff will be held from 2:15 to 3:15 p.m. on the east steps of the Main Gym. The
senate meeting will be held from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m. in room 2622 of the Undergraduate Sciences Building on the
Revelle College campus.

When he meets with the Academic Senate, Dr. Saxon will give a prepared talk and will then answer questions
from the floor. Among the questions will be the three attached to this notice, two of which relate to current topics
of general interest on campus. One concerns university involvement with the Central Intelligence Agency. Another
questions the unequal distribution of state funds among the nine UC campuses-- of particular interest at the San
Diego campus now because it affects the ratio of students to teaching assistants (one of the issues in the current
Graduate Student Union negotiations with the university).

(November 20, 1975)

For information contact: Joan Rasmussen, Paul West 452-3120


